



2019 Mid-Autumn Festival Holiday Notice

Dear Customer,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuous support and wish you a good time during the Mid-Autumn Festival.

Our offices in Mainland China will be closed on the following day and will resume work afterwards.

Office	Holiday	Tel
STC (Dongguan) Company Limited	13 th September, 2019	+86 769 8111 9888
STC (Dongguan) Company Limited (Shenzhen Regional Office)		+86 755 8366 6380
STC (Shanghai) Company Limited		+86 21 5219 8248
Changzhou Electronic Product Quality Supervision & Inspection Co.,Ltd.		+86 519 8548 7806
Microtek Changzhou Laboratories		+86 519 8548 7809
Hong Kong Standards and Testing Centre (Zhongshan Office)		+86 760 8880 2536